O’REILLY AUTO PARTS EXTENDS PARTNERSHIP WITH GATEWAY DIRT

ST. LOUIS, MO. — This December, the Gateway Dirt Nationals returns to the Dome at America’s Center
with continued support from O’Reilly Auto Parts. Event Management is proud to announce that
O'Reilly will continue their role as the Presenting Partner thru 2027.

O'Reilly Auto Parts has been with the event since its inaugural year in 2016. O'Reilly was founded in
1957 and has grown from a family-owned company to a leader in the automotive replacement parts
industry. O'Reilly supplies equipment, tools, parts and accessories to professional service providers
and do-it-yourself customers across the United States, Mexico, Puerto Rico and Canada. With more
than 6,400 store locations and growing, the O'Reilly Professional Parts People deliver excellent
customer service, knowledge and value to the communities they serve.

"I am thrilled to have O'Reilly return as our Presenting Partner. To have the support and involvement
from a company with such a longstanding and amazing reputation in the motorsport’s community is
incredible. They have supported this event since day one. Their commitment and investment to grass
roots racing not only demonstrates their support of the sport but also the longevity of the event.” said
Cody Sommer, Founder & Promoter.

Visit www.OReillyAuto.com for additional information including access to online shopping, current promotions, store
locations, services, how-to videos, employment opportunities and more.

For more information regarding the Gateway Dirt Nationals presented by O'Reilly Auto Parts, please visit the event
website at GatewayDirt.com or call 314-786-2636. Follow along on social media for the latest details and
announcements regarding the event via Facebook.com/GatewayDirt.

www.GatewayDirt.com



